
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 9:34 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2018-02-26 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Julien Lamarche 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hi, 
 
   This merger should be refused until Enbridge shows a better willingness to serve their Francophone 
customers in French.  Their website is not available in French. 
 
Julien 
 




